23 APR 1982

Docket No. 50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff
Vice President
Electric Production
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-278/»: 28

This refers to your letter dated March 26, 1982, in response to our letter
dated February 24, 1982.

Thank you for providing us the additional exposure information. Your cooperation
with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

— A5
74;4h0mas ¥s Har:;thg::::;or

NDivision of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:

W. T. Ullrich, Station Superintendent

Troy B. Conner, Jr., Esquire (Without Report)
Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire (Without Report)
Raymond L. Hovis, Esquire (Without Report)
Michael J. Scibinic., II, Assistant Attorney General (Without Report)
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania




Philadelphia Electric Company 2 23 APK 185¢

bce:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Ebe McCabe, Project Section 2B
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